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May 15, 2019

TO: Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB511 by Wilson (Relating to the enforcement of commercial motor vehicle safety

standards in certain counties.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code relating to the enforcement of commercial motor
vehicle safety standards in certain counties.  The bill would authorize the Department of Public
Safety (DPS) to rescind this authority in certain circumstances.

According to DPS, no fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill could have a positive, significant fiscal impact to units of local government depending on
the number of enforcement actions undertaken and the amount of fines imposed, however an
estimate of this impact cannot be determined at this this time.
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